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AMERICAN STUDENT HEALTH ASSOGIATION

December 1, 1941

Dear Member, //% : W

THE 22nd ANNUAL MEETING of our Association will be held at the Hotel New
Yorker, 34th Street at 8th Avenue, New York City, Tuesday and Wednesday, December
30 and 31, 1041.

REGISTRATION starts at 9:30 A.M. Tuesday, December 30 in the Foyer to the North
Ballroom on second floor and is open to members of the Association and to others inter-

ested in college health services. There is no registration fee.

THE PROGRAM enclosed is a preliminary copy to give you a pre-view of the fine list
of speakers and discussion topics. We considered starring the items of special interest,
but were unable to arrive at any conclusions as to which of the papers or discussions
promised to be the best. Dr. Boynton and the Committee Chairmen have been work-

ing hard and their efforts have been repaid by their good fortune in obtaining as guest
speakers leaders in the various fields each represents.

DR. KENDALL EMERSON, President of the National Health Council, has invited us
to visit the National Health Library at 1790 Broadway Tuesday afternoon 4:30-6:00,
have tea and meet the heads of the organizations making up the National Health Coun-
cil. You may recall that in our May Newsletter we sent you a leaflet describing the
services of the National Health Library in collecting books and pamphlets on topics of
public health and providing bibliography and references.

THE HEALTH INSTRUCTION SECTION of the American Association for Health,
Physical Education and Recreation plans to make an inventory of college personnel re-
sources in Health Education. They would like to have our help in this project. Miss
Louise Strachan, Chairman of the Section, will present the matter on Wednesday morn-

Ing. __
THE SECRETARY’S MAIL brings notice of U.S. Civil Service Examinations for Con-
sultant in Health Education, Associate Health Education Consultant, and Assistant

Health Education Consultant. Applications must be on file with the U. S. Civil Service
Commission, Washington, D. C., not later than December 11.

EXHIBIT space is available in the Foyer to the North Ballroom. At least three of our
Committees will have exhibits. We hope that more will participate.

With best wishes and looking forward to seeing you in New York December 30 and 31,
I am

Sincerely,

Rarpu I. CaNuTESON, M.D.
Secretary-Treasurer
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